#COVID-19 Waste Management - Fort Walton Beach, FL Service Alert

"At Waste Management, we are committed to putting people first. The health and safety of our
employees, customers and communities remain our highest priorities.

REST ASSURED, your regular curbside collection will continue as normally scheduled. Please set
your containers out on your regular collection day and continue to recycle right.

Due to the impact of the unprecedented coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and Federal and State Emergency
Declarations, Waste Management is focusing its employees on the collection of household waste, which is an
essential health and safety service in our community.

We are requesting that residents VOLUNTARILY REFRAIN from or limit the amount of bulky and yard
waste materials set curbside at this time. Bulk collection includes items such as furniture, carpet, mattresses,
and appliances. Yard waste includes items such as grass clippings, brush, or tree limbs that do not fit safely
inside your container. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

When the Declarations of Emergency and social distancing recommendations have been eased and Waste
Management’s workforce returns to pre-pandemic levels, these services will resume on schedule. Waste
Management will provide notice when the volumes and routes are back to normal.

We appreciate your understanding and thank you for trusting Waste Management as your environmental
solutions partner.


https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/covid?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAkIVuFZtaETSVPOdxUCjTFUnohmVC1xwt3O1iCTFBHmu6yAW9qq8G7x75n5pl0RlXYiipcFqiTSKUiLwvxcqDg3FTjAKaLZcERm-Fbfy3zJ6Y61lr_gTOl8bjPdKpLY-uWyHHSkyLStF4FotsDSjFHRm54pVKpmD8cHf5WwH67pjfPlRTnDNeKq11m8UvXxpjndbIa_eyIFHKvroaT8CkBsHlrsahwtP1ozICQ7AumMlMizlpEOU5gy7cPgBvpmLUZeK3Z9z1j5lhhIfYfeJOV_Pb-N9NFT6Fgrdb_qhfMzdzSrmzu1l0yCsYK-lNGW1L7K35ydmTU_QwffVI_eX6Uo6kT&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/WasteManagementFortWaltonBeachFL/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDm9VdF6UxUiR4IJPuyyDjWI5zQvyQXbwNZo4BurzRbaDyIOO4ccQ_djsmmaF104vU51vtRC8THFB-W&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAkIVuFZtaETSVPOdxUCjTFUnohmVC1xwt3O1iCTFBHmu6yAW9qq8G7x75n5pl0RlXYiipcFqiTSKUiLwvxcqDg3FTjAKaLZcERm-Fbfy3zJ6Y61lr_gTOl8bjPdKpLY-uWyHHSkyLStF4FotsDSjFHRm54pVKpmD8cHf5WwH67pjfPlRTnDNeKq11m8UvXxpjndbIa_eyIFHKvroaT8CkBsHlrsahwtP1ozICQ7AumMlMizlpEOU5gy7cPgBvpmLUZeK3Z9z1j5lhhIfYfeJOV_Pb-N9NFT6Fgrdb_qhfMzdzSrmzu1l0yCsYK-lNGW1L7K35ydmTU_QwffVI_eX6Uo6kT

